Kirkton Public School P&C News

Next meeting: Tuesday 9th September @ 6.30pm

Silent Auction
Our auction is now in full swing M

and the bids are coming in! m
There’s just over a week left to get ’
your bids in!

Any questions please don’t
hesitate to ask or email
carmo2228@yahoo.com.au
Attached to the newsletter is a summary of the current bids
as well as a copy of the bidders registration form and a

bidding slip in case anyone needs one.
Happy bidding!!

Father’s Day Stall

The P&C have purchased some gifts for the Father's Day
Stall and if anyone has any gifts they would like to
contribute to the stall that would be greatly appeciated.
Please leave them at the office.

Sacred Tree Markets

Our P&C group will have their regular stall
at the markets this Sunday. If anyone has a
green thumb at all we are in need of some
plants to sell. For more information please
see HKylee Lane. As always, anyone is
welcome to come along and help with the
stall.

Canteen

Canteen is proving to be very popular on
Fridays. We are seeking some volunteers
to help in the canteen. Don’t panic, you
would not be working on your own. You
will be with someone who already knows

office. Your help is always much appreciated.

Upcoming Events

August 15
Canteen

August 17
Sacred Tree Markets

August 22
Canteen

August 22
Silent Auction ends

August 29
Canteen

September 9
P&C meeting

i the drill! Provided is a list of canteen dates for
the remainder of this term. If you able to assist on any of these
days please fill in your name and return it to the P&C box in the

Minutes and Agenda
P&C minutes can be found on the
school website.

Agenda items can be placed in the
P&C box in the office or alternatively
emailed to:

carmo2228@yahoo.com.au

The agenda will go home in the
newsletter prior to each meeting.

Don’t forget
canteen
tomorrow.

Uniform
Shop open
Tuesday’s

2.30-
3.30pm




